
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  
 
 

 

 
 
To:  All Florida Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From:  WFG Underwriting Department  
Date:  February 6, 2016  
Bulletin No. FL2016-04  
Subject:  Reminder – The Surcharge of $3.28 Ended December 31, 2016  

On November 8, 2016, we issued Bulletin FL2016-13 advising you that the $3.28 Surcharge would cease 
for all transactions closing after December 31, 2016.  This is a reminder that you should no longer be 
collecting the $3.28 Surcharge.   
 
Any Surcharges collected for transactions that closed after December 31, 2016 should be refunded to 
the party who paid the Surcharge.   
 
A copy of Bulletin FL2016-13 is attached hereto.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


